
 

 

07 December 2021 

Circular # 7 

Update on Minimum Wage Case in the Supreme Court of Pakistan 

 

Members are hereby informed that the appeals regarding the Minimum Wage 

Judgement of Sindh High Court were fixed in the Supreme Court of Pakistan today.  

The matter was heard at length and finally, the Supreme Court has ordered issuance 

of notice to Attorney General and Advocate General, Sindh. 

In the meantime, the Hon’ble Supreme Court of Pakistan has suspended the operation 

of Judgement of Sindh High Court and has directed Petitioners to pay Rs. 19,000 as 

monthly minimum wages till disposal of appeals.  

This may be clarified that the relief granted by the Supreme Court will only be available 

to the Petitioners in appeal before the Supreme Court. 

We will keep you updated on the progress in the matter.  

 

Sincerely: 

 

Zaki Ahmed Khan  

Acting President 

 


